Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important
announcements for the upcoming week at our school. We had a great first week of
school! While we are doing distance learning, there are no late start Wednesdays.
Your child is expected to be on Zoom with their teachers every day at 8:30. If you have
not yet picked up your child’s books and supplies, please make sure that you come as
soon as possible. Your child will need the books this week for school. It is not too late
to pick up a chromebook. Come to the office Mon. — Fri. from 7:30 — 4:00 to pick up
your chromebook. If your child cannot get online to the Google classroom or Zoom,
please come to the office. We will help you. Every day your child misses their lessons,
they lose learning. You can pick up breakfast and lunch on Wednesdays and Fridays
only from 7:00 — 8:00 am and from 11:45 — 1:00. Please make sure that you have the
yellow card with the lunch number on your car dashboard every time you pick up meals.
The yellow card helps to make the line go faster. All students get free breakfast. Make
sure that you apply for the meal application online. Finally, a huge shout out to Ms.
Matsdorf for leading the Heroes Poster Project at the end of last school year. The San
Gabriel Valley Tribune published an article about this fabulous project! The link to the
article is on the Shuey website. Thank you for listening and have a great evening!



